
Project: Viaduct Lighting Priority Code: N/A Category: Infrastructure Improvements

Description:

Justification:

Current Status:

Year End

Budget Estimate 

Funding Sources Account Number FY 2016 FY 2017 FY 2018 FY 2018 FY2019 FY 2020 FY 2021 FY 2022 FY 2023

Transfer from Debt Service 4025.41300.101.491425 -             -             -             -             20,000      20,000      20,000      20,000      10,000      

Total: -             -             -             -             20,000      20,000      20,000      20,000      10,000      

Expenditures

Surveying (Phase I) -             -             -             -             -             -             -             -             -             

Design (Phase II) -             -             -             -             -             -             -             -             

Construction Management -             -             -             -             -             -             -             -             

Construction 3095.43780.101.570954 -             -             -             20,000      20,000      20,000      20,000      10,000      

Total: -             -             -             20,000      20,000      20,000      20,000      10,000      

Actuals Recommended Budget

Village of Oak Park 

Capital Improvement Fund Project Sheet

2019 - 2023

Viaduct Pedestrian Sidewalk Light Warning Beacon

With the Viaduct Lighting improved in the high visible viaducts of Marion Street, Oak Park Avenue and Ridgeland Avenue, a mor e basic upgrade of the remaining 
viaducts is in order. The pedestrian and roadway lights and beacon warning lights will be upgraded to LED along with any need ed conduit and control box 
replacement. The Viaducts are located at Maple Avenue, Clinton Avenue, Kenilworth Avenue, Euclid Avenue, East Avenue, Scovill e Avenue, Harvey Avenue, 
Lombard Avenue and Humphrey Avenue. 

The lighting system for both roadway and sidewalks is aging and out of date. Some control boxes and conduit are decrepit and will also need replacement. 

This project is proposed to start in 2019 and continue until 2023. There are a total of nine viaducts that this project will cover. It is proposed to upgrade the lighting 
system in two viaducts each year with the one remaining to be done in the fifth year.  
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